
From: Douglas Bacon [dabaco2@bell.net] 
Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: SECDocket 2015-06 Northern Pass Transmission - Eversource 

March 19, 2017 
  
Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
  
Dear Ms. Monroe: 
  
Although I am a strong supporter of renewable energy, I am equally committed to preserving New 
Hampshire’s natural beauty for future generations.  
Please protect our heritage by insisting on burial of the entire length of the transmission line in the North 
Country. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Douglas Bacon 
Stewartstown, NH 
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